
 
THE NATIONAL ARCHIVES 

PRESERVICA ENTERPRISE EDITION TECHNICAL SUPPORT 
DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS – 5PM (UK TIME), TUESDAY 22 February 2022 

 
The National Archives has a requirement for the following technical support services:  
Preservica Enterprise Edition Technical Support, including Maintenance Releases and 
New Version Updates as provided by Preservica.  
 
We require the support services for the period 1 April 2022 to 31 March 2023 inclusive 
(i.e. one year).  
 
If you would like further information about Preservica and the support required, please 
contact:  
 

Ann Keen  
Digital Preservation Account Director  
Preservica  
22 The Quadrant, Abingdon Science Park, Abingdon, Oxfordshire, OX14 3YS  
T: +44(0)1235 428 904  
E: ann.keen@preservica.com  
W: www.preservica.com  

 
Please respond to this requirement (described above) by submitting your proposal to 
procurement@nationalarchives.gov.uk by 5pm (UK time) on Tuesday 22 February 2022, 
specifying your price.  
 
If you have any clarification questions, please submit these to 
procurement@nationalarchives.gov.uk by 5pm (UK time) on Tuesday 15 February 2022.  
 

The contract to be awarded to the lowest-priced compliant bid. 


